

The staff of the 1941 Sandstorm hope that when you thumb through this array of pictorial memories crowded into the miniature lifetime of experiences during the past school year that your highest desires and expectations of a yearbook are fulfilled.

We hope that in years to come that this annual will be prized for the recollections of happy school days that we have tried to record for you.

Knowing that at this time you couldn't possibly understand the effort back of each division, section, and page, we hope that the mellowing influence of time will give you this conception.

If the 1941 Sandstorm affects you in any of these ways, we can say that our aims have been achieved.

Quiles Fennedy

Dedication



Because of his good influence, his unselfish service, his wholehearted understanding, his tireless efforts that have brought outstanding recognition to Kermit High School, it is with grateful appreciation we dedicate the "1941 Sandstorm" to Band Director

H. H. COPELAND